DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING 2/17/86

The Secretary's report was approved as read.
Treasurer's report:

Bill Nelson reported that we have $518.14 in Savings, $2,089.49 in
Checking and $26,098.21 in Capital Preservation Fund.

Sunday will be our TDX Trial. There will be a luncheon afterwards.

Fall Show

Steve Wallis announced the judges for our Fall Show. Maxwell Riddle
will be doing Best in Show.

Obedience Classes will end in March. Upon approval of the Board there
will be additional classes to be held in the morning. Anvone interested
contact Marge White.

Ring Stewards are needed for our Spring Show.

An Obedience Clinic will be held Mav 17th and 18th.
Obedience degrees are going to be announced in Front and Finish.

We are in need of help with the Show Catalogs. George Hand volunteed
to run the Catalog table.

As a place to bath dogs on the show grounds will be available in the
milking room, we are in need of someone to see that the filters are
kept clean. Carolvn Bowers will see that this is done and suggested a
sign up sheet to bath dogs.

The judges Coctail party will be held Thursdav evening at the Sheraton
Hotel 7-9 o'clock. $10.00 each person with a cash bar.

Jan and Tom Santel will host the hospitality at our show. Anyone that
can help please contact them.

Dee Wallace will take any trophy money to Mary Oppermann.

Brenda Adams read the Associated and regular members and were voted on.
There will be a Board meeting 2/27/86.

Judy Morton is recovering nicely at home. Cards would be welcome.

We ended the evening with many brags from the members.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectifully Submitted,
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Marie G. Hand
Secretary



